
 

 

Notes from the Fulton NRP meeting of March 4, 2015 

 

Present 
John Finlayson, Ruth Olson, Dave Delvoye 

 

Minutes 

The committee approved the minutes of the 2/4/15 meeting. 

 

Calendar 
The new issue of Fulton Neighborhood News went to the printer today.  The newsletter includes publicity about 

the Community Networking event at Pig & Fiddle on 4/6.  Ruth will not be able to attend the 4/1 NRP meeting.  

 

50
th

 Street streetscape 

The group working on this project is developing a vision statement. 

 

FNA grant program 

The Board member overseeing this project is working with grant recipients to make sure that they understand 

the guidelines and requirements. 

 

Pershing Park improvements 

The next step for the shade structure project at the Pershing Park wading pool is to find out how the area's Park 

commissioner is going to provide matching funds from the Park Board per a discussion at the 11/12/14 Board 

meeting.  Implementation of the project might be delayed to 2016. 

 

Home Improvement Loan program 

The Fulton, Armatage, Lynnhurst, and Kenny neighborhood organizations have all approved the guidelines for 

the new Home Improvement Loan program.  The committee reviewed and discussed the draft marketing plan 

budget for the project, with a projected cost of $2,800 (out of $8,000 allocated).  The committee members 

looked at three draft logos for the program and expressed their preferences. 
 

Notes prepared by Dave Delvoye 


